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North Miami Police Department/Last Chance Agreement

Scott Galvin <scott@scott-galvin.com> Fri, Sep 18, 2015 at 10:26 PM
Reply-To: Scott Galvin <scott@scott-galvin.com>

To: Stephanie Kienzle <stephanie kienzle@gmail.com>, Aleem Ghany <aghany@northmiamifl.gov>, Scott Galvin
<scott@scott-galvin.com>

Hi, Stephanie,

I had a chance a couple of nights ago to chat with the chief and he told me the Last Chance
letter doesn't exist. That's why no one has been able to provide it to you.

With the relative chaos of the last couple of days, I've not been able to follow up on it. But my
advice was that his department should at least make it clear to folks like you who request things
that don't exist to tell you they don't. Leaving you hanging does no one any favors.

Scott Galvin

North Miami City Council
www.scott-galvin.com
www.facebook.com/scottgalvinmiami
www.twitter.com/scottgalv

www.instagram.com/scottgalv
www.youtube.com/scottgalvinmiami

Scott Galvin
North Miami City Council
www.scott-galvin.com
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From: Stephanie Kienzle <stephanie kienzle@gmail.com>

To: Aleem Ghany <aghany@northmiamifl.gov>: sjoseph@northmiamifl.gov; Scott Galvin <scott@scott-galvin.com>:
"Keys, Carol" <ckeys@northmiamifl.gov>; pbien-aime@northmiamifl.gov; "Desulme, Alix"
<adesulme@northmiamifl.gov>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 9:51 PM

Subject: Re: North Miami Police Department/Last Chance Agreement
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